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ENVIRONMENT SERVICES 
MEMORANDUM 
 

To  : Robert Kemp 
   Asset Information Definitive Map Officer  
From  : John Onslow 
   Service Director, Infrastructure Management and Operations 
Date  : 17/03/2015 
Reference  : 119/1 
SUBJECT : Proposed Diversion of Public Footpath No.1 Hauxton 
 
With reference to your memo of 5th March, I agree with your recommendation that 
Cambridgeshire County Council as Highway Authority should approve the application to divert 
part of Footpath No.1 Hauxton, as shown in Appendix B of your report of 16th August 2013.  
 
A final report should be submitted to South Cambridgeshire District Council for their decision as 
to whether or not to make a Public Path Diversion Order to divert part of the Public Footpath 
No.1, Hauxton, as requested by the applicant. 

 




